
 

 

PTFA Reg. Charity No. 1022751 
                      

PTFA Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 21st March 2024 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
The PTFA would like to invite all children to take part in a non-uniform day on Thursday 21st March 2024 
for donations towards our Easter Bingo. 
 
 
Children can come to school in their own clothes (no football kits, sport kits or crop tops) in exchange for 
an Easter Egg donation. 
 
 

YOUR HELP PLEASE… DONATIONS NEEDED! 
 
 
 

We would be immensely grateful for donations of chocolate easter eggs or easter sweets in all shapes 
and sizes. 

 

 
 
 

Thank you from your PTFA  
 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs. G Reynolds 
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